
 
 
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

October 19, 2022 
 

 
PUBLIC OFFER OF ACQUISITION (“OPA”) IN COLOMBIA 

Hereby, BAC Holding International Corp. (“BHI”), notifies investors and the general 
public that, today, October 19, 2022, has knowledge through a newsletter published by 
the Colombian Stock Exchange, that the Financial Superintendency of Colombia (“SFC”) 
received a request to authorize an OPA in Colombia for a minimum of 5% and a 
maximum of 25% of the common shares of BHI, with a purchase price per share of two 
hundred ninety-three Colombian pesos (COP$293); this information was ratified by a 
communication from the offeror ESADINCO S.A. (a company domiciled in Colombia and 
controlled by Dr. Luis Carlos Sarmiento Angulo), received by BHI on this same date. 

As a consequence of the foregoing, the SFC, in accordance with the applicable 
regulations of that country, requested the suspension of the stock exchange trading of 
BHI's common shares in the Colombian Stock Exchange, which will be resumed on the 
next business day following the publication of the notification of the OPA in Colombia, 
if such OPA is authorization by the SFC. At the same time, it is foreseeable that trading 
of BHI's common shares on the Latin-American Stock Exchange, S.A. in Panama will be 
suspended. 

Without further ado, subscribe; 

 
Daniel Pérez Umaña 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 

 
 

 


